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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
TE TAHUHU O TE MATAURANGA

1 3 APR 2016

Peter McCall
fyi—request—3762—00953b39@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Peter

Thank you for your email of 15 March 2016 to the Ministry of Education requesting the following
information:

A copy of the final signed contract for the following study that was tendered by the Ministry
of Education through GETS:

‘Review of the Computers in Homes programme..
Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act (the Act).

The third party consultations necessary to make a decision on this request are such that a proper
response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit.

For this reason | am extending the time limit for responding to your request until 12 May 2016, in
accordance with section 15A(1)(b) of the Act. We will respond sooner than this date if possible.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do this by writing to
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Steve Groom
Group Manager
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services

OlA: 988916
National office, Matauranga House, 33 Bowen Street, Wellington 6011
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